## The Texas Center for Working-Class Studies



## Seventh Annual Student Writing Contest

The Texas Center for Working-Class Studies is sponsoring its seventh annual Student Writing Contest with a focus on the theme of Working-Class Studies. Students from all disciplines are encouraged to submit essays of any genre related to this theme. Submissions could include research essays, historical overviews, memoirs, literary criticism, creative nonfiction, profiles, or any other genre.

## Guidelines for submission

- Length should be at least four pages, typed, and double spaced;
- Essays should make use of a documentation style appropriate for the discipline;
- When submitting, students need to send a current phone number and e-mail address; and
- DEADLINE: Essays should be e-mailed to Chad Pearson (CEPearson@collin.edu) by 5:00 PM on Friday, December 11, 2020.

The top three papers will receive certificates and awards (1st: \$200, 2nd: \$150, 3rd: \$100), and winners will present their work at The Texas Center for Working-Class Studies Conference on in the spring of 2021.



For more information, please contact Dr. Chad Pearson, Professor of History, at CEPearson@collin.edu.